
 
 

27th February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Children 

 

Mystery book swop! We would like the children to 

bring in a book they have enjoyed but do not want to 

keep anymore, the book should be wrapped in paper  

(newspaper would be fine) and they should have 

written on the front what age the book is suitable 

for and a short blurb so that children can get a clue 

of what the book is about. Please can the blurbs be 

written clearly on plain paper and stuck/attached to 

the wrapped book. 

 

We are hoping that every child will go home that night with a different book to 

read. If children have 2 books they would like to donate to the swop then that 

would be lovely to ensure that all children get a book. 

 

Please can you all make sure that the book brought in is suitable for your child's 

age group - i.e. if everyone in year 4 sent in books suitable for Reception age 

there would be no books to swop for themselves.  

 

We are also holding a small book competition for you all after school on 

Thursday 7th March. The competition is to guess the story from the artefacts 

on show.  All are welcome to join in.  (Mrs Houghton’s after school club will still 

run this day) 

 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Broomhaugh First School Staff 


